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Comments: It is vital at this time to provide designated quiet areas for people to recreate in the winter. Since

COVID the outdoors has been overrun with an increased amount of new outdoor users. Conflict among user

groups has been more of a problem in areas where we all used to be able to get along. Big Meadows is one such

area as is Fall Creek on the west side of the pass. Over the snow vehicles  are granted numerous areas to

recreate on Wolf Creek Pass, but there are no areas that are designated for quiet, unmotorized users such as

snow shoes, nordic skiing or back country skiing. For the enjoyment and most of all safety of all users, there

needs to be separate areas designated for the different user groups. Also important would be a quiet buffer zone

around Wolf Creek Ski Area. Please take into consideration ALL user groups when completing the Winter

Management Plan.

Thank you.


